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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
The City of Midwest City has completed its FY'2023 Consolidated Annual 
Performance Report (CAPER), which documents Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) program progress and actual use of funds during the period of 
July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024.  The CAPER will also include a final 
reporting of the use of Community Development Block Grant – CV funding 
received through the Oklahoma Department of Commerce. Copies of the report 
will be available for public review in the Grants Management Office, City of 
Midwest City, 100 N. Midwest Boulevard, Midwest City, Oklahoma and online at 
https://www.midwestcityok.org/grants/page/public-documents-notices. The report 
is available in accessible formats for the disabled upon request.  Comments will 
be received through September 26, 2024. Additionally, the Citizens' Advisory 
Committee on Housing and Community Development will be holding a public 
hearing on September 23, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the Midwest City Council 
Chambers located at 100 N. Midwest Blvd. to review the report. The public is 
encouraged to attend. 
 
For additional information or handicapped accommodation needs, please contact 
the city's Grants Management Office at 739-1216 in advance.  
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